This is to correct the Invitation to Bid No.
2021-009 for “Supply and Delivery of Fast
\ > Moving Electrical Materials for year 2021".
The Project should be bid per item instead
of 1 Lot. Please refer to the Bid Data Sheet
of Bidding Documents uploaded at ILECO 1
website: www.ilecol.com. For any concerns,
kindly coordinate with the BAC Secretariat
thru the contact number provided in the ITB.




